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Comments: Ebikes are motorized vehicles and should be restricted to the same places as  all other motorized

vehicles. They are a clear conflict with both hikers and cyclists. My experience is that many users are people who

are otherwise unable to access bike trails due to poor physical conditioning or skill are dangerous and obnoxious

to everyone else. I realize y'all want to accommodate these new users but please not to the detriment of all the

historical recreationists. You currently allow stock animals in our wilderness areas to 10,000 feet much to the

detriment of all other trail users and there is lasting degradation that is avoidable. Please take this opportunity to

avoid that same well intended pitfall and protect both the resources and people's experience. Thank you.


